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SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENTS – 28 August 2017 

 

Maersk, MSC, PIL, ANL, Cosco & OOCL have announced that they will resume direct 
weekly port calls in Wellington on their Northern Star, Capricorn and NZS/KIX Services 
in September. Maersk / MOL have the Jens Maersk at port on the 18th of September, MSC 
will have the Hope Island v.FC735A/FC738R scheduled to arrive on the 27th of September, 
while PIL / ANL / Cosco / OOCL have the Kota APL v.069/070 on the 29th of September. 

 

A number of shipping lines (including MOL, Hamburg Sud, Cosco, PIL, OOCL & MSC) 
have advised their intention to implement further General Rate Increases (GRI’s) 
effective from the 1st of September on the Asia to New Zealand tradelane. The 
increases, if applied, have been announced at approximately US$200-300 per TEU, 
although may be applied at varying levels for each month depending on the load port and 
shipping line. Please contact your local customer service representative for more details. 

 

 

For further information on any of these announcements, please contact your local 
Mainfreight Air & Ocean Sales or Customer Service Representative.  


